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Dear Ms Schuyler:

I am writing to oppose granting a “Categorical Exclusion” for their Newark Exploratory Drilling Project.

This is not a small project, and it is very likely that the company cannot complete it within a year.  the proposed
project requires construction of more than 1/3 mile of road and clearing of more than one acre of ground.

Sincerely,

William Thomas




